
School Board Meeting:     February 23, 2009 

 
Subject:       Department Reductions 

 

Presenter:       Pam Miller, Director 

        Teaching and Learning 
 

 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 

None 

 

 

DESCRIPTION: 
 
Department of Teaching & Learning 
Budget Reductions – Impact for 2009-10 
 
  
� Reduction in memberships to state and national professional organizations 

� Reduction in curriculum writing time for teachers for summer projects 

� Reduction in workshop and conference registrations 

� Reduction in professional resources 

� Suspension of district continuous improvement process activities 

� Elimination of Making TRACKS District Academy for Summer 2009 

� Elimination of Grade 1 MAP testing 

� Elimination of food and beverages for meetings and trainings 

 


